
Submitter: Jeffrey Mayer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose this bill, it is bad for Oregonians. Evidence of that is the fact it has only one 

sponsor, who is not looking out for residents residing in a remote part of the state 

who would be reliant on mail-in voting. 

 

Vote this down, and vote down anyone who is for such a garbage measure. 


